

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

20/01/2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

School Photos

Brownes Photography will be in the school to take school photos on Monday 1st February at 10am. All children will be taken as a school group. Families and individual photos will also be available.

Immunisation

Junior Infants will receive immunisation injections on Tuesday Feb 2nd starting at 12pm. Junior Infant children have forms & information leaflets in their school bags.

Green Schools

Our Green Schools Committee is in place. Currently we are at the start of a two year programme working on "Travel" for our **fourth** green flag. The committee are as follows:

Co-ordinator: Mrs. Furlong Anna Ryan (SNA) Litter Co-ordinator

Class Reps:

3rd Class: 4th Class 5th Class 6th Class

Leah Power Jack Walsh **Adam Noel** Eva McNulty/Rice Philip Holden **Jennah Molloy** Tommy Furlong **Conor Murphy**

Conor Power Ivana Duffin **Eoin Power**

We have engaged with Noraleen Doyle of An Taisce and completed a survey on how we come to school. We have also done a walkability survey. Results of both will shortly be on our school website.

Enrolment Forms

Enrolments are now being taken for the school year 2016/17. If you already have a form we would appreciate its return. Forms are available from Chris in the School Office on 051 562542.

Swimming will start the last school term for 1st to 6th classes. Details of prices and payment options to follow shortly.

Le gach dea - ghuí

Margaret Furlong (Principal)